
Lowcountry Regional Cleanup
Monday, April 22, 2019 | 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

In celebration of Earth Day, we are planning the Lowcountry Regional Earth Day Cleanup 
on Monday, April 22, 2019. This event will tackle litter in Beaufort, Jasper, Colleton, 
and Hampton County. Litter harms the waterways, wildlife, and affects tourism and 
development. Their goal is to pick up litter from roadways, ditches, and waterways. 
The Regional Earth Day Cleanup is dedicated to increasing the prevention of litter and 

protecting our species from the harmful effects of litter.

For more information, contact the number for your county.

Beaufort: 843.592.5687
Colleton: 843.542.6222

Hampton: 803.943.2586 x101
Jasper: 843.726.7611

For all other questions, email Sarah Lyles at slyles@palmettopride.org.
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